
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Jeff Bates 
Wednesday, January 18,2006 3:20 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 
Victor McKay; Sally Simmons; Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 
050832-TP - BSTID-Tell Inc. - IURC Agreement 

Dorothy, 

BST didn't include the d/b/a for the CLEC in the agreement or letter, but there's only one company with that name in 
Florida, so there's no question of who the CLEC is. 

I'm sending a carbon copy of this e-mail to BellSouth to let them know they need to file a name change amendment for this 
at their earliest convenience. 

Can you please change the CLEC name in the docket title to reflect what's in MCD: D-Tel, Inc. d/b/a Amigos Telephonica 
(TX623)? 

Jeff Bates 
Research Assistant 
Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-4 1 3-6538 
Fax: 850-41 3-6539 
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